
The School Council  

Date : 25th May 2018 

Council members present:- Ruby, Kimberley, Ethan, Olivia, Daniel, Harvey-Jay, Emily 

Apologies : Brooke, Ollie 

Agenda : 

1. Ruby will read the minutes of the last meeting – Harvey-Jay will sign them as a true record. 
2. Any matters arising? 
3. Suggestion Box 
4. Pennies for the Puma – let’s set a date and write a letter to the children and parents. 
5. AOB 
6. Closing prayer 

 

Minutes  

1. The minutes were accepted as a true record. Harvey-Jay signed them.  
2. Matters Arising – Cody joined the meeting as a representative from the Worship Council. Ruby 

asked him to talk to Miss martin about the ‘We Are Thankful Box’. Mrs Mills has been contacted by 
Ethan’s mum via email – the Wildlife Park are still collecting for Nigel, the Puma. Ethan’s mum has 
given Mrs Mills some contacts at the park. Ruby will try to catch Mrs Spence when she’s not too 
busy to discuss the ‘disappearing bumps’ for Brodie on the library table.  

3. The council spoke to Mr Smith to tell him about our ‘Pennies For The Puma’ campaign. Emily and 
Daniel estimate that we should raise approximately £60. We will talk to the rest of the school after 
collective worship on Monday 4th June. Letters PUMA will be on the stage for children to add their 
pennies. Mrs Mills will write a letter for the council to sign. This will be sent home on Monday 4th.  

4. We also spoke to Mr Smith about the Values Champion boxes. We counted the nominations for 
Values Champions for KS1 & KS2. Winners were identified and we will tell Mr Smith in the new 
term.  

5. Olivia and Ethan printed Puma pictures to decorate the letters. Ruby created suggestion box slips.  
6. The meeting closed with a prayer (Olivia?) 

 


